
                                                     STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE -TOWN OF SURRY 

                        SELECTMEN 

    MEETING MINUTES SEPTEMBER 11, 2023 

The meeting was called  to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith. 

A moment of silence was held in honor of 911. 

Durwin Clark completed the tree work on the Joslin Rd.  

Discussed how to track hours for ARPA. 

The Town of Surry receive ck#304139 in the amount of $25.00 from Hamblet/Revision Energy for bulding 

permit #1163 for a solar array.  

Bruce Smith dropped off the address for Anne Pratt at the Keene Post Office. 

Property transfer for Wayne Brown Cider Mill rd. 

Steve Goldsmith reported the brush around the Joslin Rd Bridge has not been trimmed.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills. 

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed the Eftps.  

The changes to the street lighting from Eversource showed significant reduction in cost.  

The Allstate invoice was adjusted to the quoted amount of $100465.25. 

Cushing property card at 38 Hallwood Drive emailed to a.d.norcross.  

Jay Croteau will cancel safety deposit box at Bank of America.  

The selectmen signed the last payments for reimbursement of $11,229.00 for EOC Grant.  

Contacts for Emergency management will be updated next week. The state will be informed the town 

will change from Code Red to Genesis for Emergency Management.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen 

agreed to accept the minutes.  

Timber Intents for 2023 were corrected at the state as well as for 2024. 

Discussed letter to regarding trailer on resident’s property. Not signed.  

Cemetery meeting next week to discuss stone repairs. Notice to website.  

Steve Goldsmith motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn. The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 



 

 

 


